
From the Ministry Team 
      informing encouraging equipping 

Most Units will be wrapping up this week, or have already done 

so.  Our hope is that you can look back on the time and effort 

you have devoted to iconz4girlz this year with a great deal of 

satisfaction.  We don’t know how the seeds of values and grace 

that you have sewn into young lives will flourish do we?  

We are losing one Unit this year – Hornby which is at Hope 

Presbyterian Church is west Christchurch.  They will restart if 

they find a new leadership team. Hornby is our second longest 

running group having commenced in March 2010.  Imagine the 

number of girls who have been influenced for good over that time! 

 

We are currently putting together our 

itinerary for the first six months of next 

year.  We have already received requests for 

visits from Units who have new Senior 

Leaders coming on board.  If this is your 

situation too, or it’s something else, please 

do let us know so we can make sure we get 

to you early in the year – by request we 

are starting in late January next year.  



Again, looking ahead to 2019 – of course there will be changes, we 

know that, but I think of Romans 8:28 (CEV) 

“We know that God is always at work for the good of everyone 

who loves him.  They are the ones God has chosen for his 

purpose” 

 

We have two new Units in the pipeline for early next year so 

that’s exciting too. 

 

       Sending season’s blessings to you and those who you love 

and pray for. 

                                     From Charmayne and Chris 
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  Artist: Liz Lemon Swindle 


